
 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

I am pleased to take the opportunity to recommend the Medicus Firm, and especially Rob Clarke 

for help with your physician recruiting efforts.  It’s a very challenging market right now for Primary Care 

Physicians.  Our hospital and clinics are located in a beautiful setting, in a wonderful community and still 

it is hard to find qualified candidates to apply.  I have been working with several recruiters with mixed 

results, and we are fortunate to have secured a physician through the Medicus Firm.  Rob has been very 

attentive to our needs throughout the entire process.   It has been a pleasure to work with the Medicus 

Firm. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Doug Peterson 

President/CEO 

Chippewa Valley Hospital 

Durand, WI  54736 

 

 

 

 

 Chippewa Valley Hospital 

 1220 3rd Ave W., Durand, WI 54736 

 (715) 672-4211 

  

 


